
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 19, 2016 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.K. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Close Western Wayne Skill Center 
 and Relocate Programs 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the closing of the Western Wayne Skill Center and authorize the superintendent to take 
all steps necessary to implement the relocation of all programs contained within.  The 
superintendent will bring back for the Board’s approval, by March 2017, a final 
recommendation for a new location for the Western Wayne Skill Center. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This recommendation will allow for students, staff, and programs to be located in a 
more optimal facility to meet the unique needs of young adults with special needs.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Bond funds currently allocated to the Western Wayne Skill Center will follow the 
program in order to accommodate the needs of the students in the program. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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